From: Allan Waye

To: Sheilagh Edmonds

Date: 01/06/2005 10:56:33 am

Subject: Re: Request from North West Community Council
Hi Sheila

The By-Law Rationalization Working Group has been harmonizing a number of by-laws from
the former municipal units. One of the new bylaws that has evolved is a Nuisance By-Law
which will include a section for "shopping cart regulations".

I spoke with Christen MacDonald yesterday and the Nuisance By-Law will be scheduled on the
Council status sheet for the fall of 2005.

Please advise if you require further assistance.

Allan



